
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

February 13, 2015 

BY MESSENGER MAIL 
Wayne M. Irvin, Esq. 
Assistant Attorney General 
Consumer Advocate and Protection Division 
Office of the Attorney General and Reporter 
426 5th A venue, 3rd Floor 
Nashville, TN 3 7243 

RE: Response to Data Request -TRA Docket 14-00146 

Dear Mr. Irvin: 

502 Deaderick Street, 41h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

We have received your letter of February 4, 2015 filed in TRA Docket No. 14-00146, in which you 
requested certain records concerning Atmos Energy Corporation in the possession of the TRA. 

Because your request is being made pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-l 18(b)(2), it should be noted 
that our provision of the requested information should not be construed as an acknowledgment that such 
reports are subject to the Tennessee Public Records Act. Enclosed are electronic copies of the requested 
customer complaints in redacted and unredacted form and the Atmos annual reports for 2010-2013. 

A copy of this letter and the requested information regarding customer complaints is being sent to counsel 
for Atmos Energy Corporation. Because the complaints contain personal identifying information, all 
parties are reminded that they are bound by and must act in accordance with the Protective Order entered 
by the Hearing Officer in TRA Docket No. 14-00146. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

c: ilbocketNo. 14-00146 (without enclosures) 
Mr. A. Scott Ross, Esq. (with enclosures) 
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